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NORTH COVE HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
SPRING MEETING

APRIL 22, 1993

Members present: Stephen Wardlaw, Chadir; Henri M. David, Jr., and
Elizabeth L. David, Clerk

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p. m. The Clerk read the
minutes of the Fall Meeting which were accepted as read.

Chairman Wardlaw noted there had been relatively little activity
in the District over the last six months, ‘He updated the
attendees on the status of the Barbara Aubin project. Concerns
were raised by the Hildreths regarding the height of the overall
structure. S. Wardlaw agreed to review the drawings for the
property with the Hildreths.

A request for additional Commission members was responded to by
Leighton Lee whose term will expire in 1998. Leighton suggested
it be noted in the minutes that North Cove had survived two

100 year storms in the last six months.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:02 p.m.

Regpectfullysubmitted,
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Elizabeth L. David
Clerk





